
June 23, 1997 

 

 

 

Mr. Steven Goldman 

2298 Wagon Train Trail 

So. Lake Tahoe, CA 96150 

 

Dear Mr. Goldman: 

 

Thank you for your June 15, 1997 letter.  Per your request, I have enclosed a copy of the selected 

samples of notes that were donated by James Hosty. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Eileen A. Sullivan 

Assistant Press and Public Affairs Officer 

 

enclosures 


